
ASHIRWAD PUBLIC HIGH SCHOOL 

S.G.M Nagar, Sector-21D, Faridabad, Haryana (121001) 

               Tel.: 0129-4085729, E-Mail: ashirwadschool90@gmail.com 

 

 

Dated: 22 October’20 

 

Dear Teachers, 

It is to inform you that there will be Dussehra holiday on 24th October, 2020 for 

teachers. 

Teachers have to come on Monday i.e. 26th October, 2020 to prepare their lesson plan 

diaries and teacher diaries. 

 

Thanks 

Principal 

Ashirwad Public High School 
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